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An article by Anne F. Downey, “The Secret Court,” appears in the October 2013 issue of the Bar Association of Erie
County’s monthly newsletter, the Bulletin. The article is the first in a series on the Foreign Intelligence Surveillance Act
(FISA). Anne writes a monthly column covering a variety of cyberlaw topics for the Bulletin.


